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April 25, 2013

Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Northern Utilities, Inc., Docket No. DG 11-196 — Emergency Response Odor
Call Report (“Report”) for March 2013-Additional Information

Dear Director Howland:

On April 5, 20l3Northern Utilities, Inc. (the Company) filed its Emergency Response
Odor Call Report (Report) for March 2013. The Report did not include an explanation
and action taken for the March 1, 2013 emergency response in which the Company
responded in over 60 minutes. Enclosed is the detailed explanation and action
taken.

Please contact Christopher LeBlanc, at (603) 294-5166 if you need any additional
information.

Respecifully submitted,

George H. Simmons Jr.

Enclosure

cc: Thomas P. Meissner Jr., Vice President USC
Christopher LeBlanc, USC

George H. Simmons Jr.
Manager - Regulatory Services

6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842

Phone: 603-773-6534
Fax: 603-773-6734

simmons@unitil.com


